Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/16/2021 8:58:19 PM
First name: Jane

Last name: Reis

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Hello,

Livestock degrades our public lands and harms wildlife. Please, do not expand grazing across our National
Forests and within Wilderness areas. The Forest Service should hold permittees accountable for all damages.
Imperiled and threatened species must be our priority, not privately owned livestock.

Thank You,
Jane Reis



